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Ho-Ho-Ho 
Christmas 

is GO! 
Are you getting excited yet? We are – 

the Christmas Fayre is only a little 

over two weeks away, on Saturday 5th 

December 2015!   

First up…next Friday 

Dust off the Christmas jumper and enjoy Mufti Day fun on 

November 27th, in return for a donation towards the FDPS 

Christmas Fayre…  please help us (and Santa) by bringing in 

one or more of the following items on Friday 27th November 

 Bottles for the Party Barrow – wine, beer, soft drinks etc 

 Books – Adults & Children’s for our Book 

Stall 

 Gifts for Secret Santa – for children to wrap & give to their 

deserving parents! (Unwanted & unused good quality gifts suitable for 

all family members – check through cupboards at home!)  

 Chocolate bars, boxes etc for the Chocolate Tombola – Please 

remember the school’s NO NUT POLICY 

 Festive filled jars –Fill a jar (with lid) with sweets and/or small 

toys & decorate the jar in a creative way. 

 

Alternatively, if you enjoy baking… read on! 

 

CHRISTMAS MUFTI ALERT * CHRISTMAS MUFTI ALERT * CHRISTMAS MUFTI ALERT* 

GET READY TO ROCK YOUR CHRISTMAS JUMPER  

ON FRIDAY 27TH NOVEMBER!!! 

http://www.friendsofditchampark.com/
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On Friday 4th December we invite you to bring in your edible 
donations for Santa’s Christmas Café! 

 

NEEDED! 

HOMEMADE  

or 

SHOP BOUGHT 

 

 MINCE PIES 

 CAKES 

 BISCUITS 

 COOKIES & 

 SAVOURIES 

 

Please do not bring these into 
school until FRIDAY 4TH 
DECEMBER, as we need to serve 
them as fresh as possible and do 
not have the appropriate storage 
facilities before then.    

PLEASE REMEMBER 
THE SCHOOL’S NO 
NUT POLICY and 
LABEL ALL 
CONTAINERS YOU WISH TO BE RETURNED, THANK YOU. 
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Never too late to 
get involved!  

Please 
volunteer! 

 
Volunteering opportunities 
exist a-plenty! Are you able 
to donate an hour or so? 
Then please find out more 
here! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to 
pre-book your 
child’s very 
special visit 
with Santa! 
 
A copy of the 
ticket form is 
available online 
here 
 

 

IMPORTANT DEADLINE APPROACHING! 

http://www.friendsofditchampark.com/
http://friendsofditchampark.com/christmas-fayre-volunteering-opportunities-can-you-help/
http://friendsofditchampark.com/book-your-visit-to-santas-grotto-2015-now/
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Don’t forget to buy your Grand Xmas Raffle Tickets 
please can we remind you to send in your raffle tickets as soon as 
possible?  There are some fabulous prizes on offer this year, including: 
 
IPAD mini   

 

£100 Go Ape! Vouchers  

 

Meal for Two at The White Hart, South 

Harting with Chocolates & Wine! 

 

A Luxury Hamper 

  

Framed Limited Edition Ditcham Park 

School Print & Calendar 
Keep an eye open to see the raffle table on display in the Juniors Entrance very soon! 

Send in your completed raffle stub books via the School 
Office, together with your payment, for the attention of 
Vicki Harvey in an envelope marked “Raffle”   
DON’T FORGET TO RETURN ALL UNUSED RAFFLE BOOKS TOO, SO WE CAN 

SELL THEM ON THE DAY OF THE FAYRE!  THANK YOU  
 

Next Week – we’ll feature details of all the year group stalls, activities and external stall 

holders in our Shopping Village.  There will be something for everyone! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Denise Allen, on behalf of 

And the FDPS Committee 
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